
 

Talking About the “Public Charge” Policy Change 
  
The proposed change to rules defining “public charge” would make it harder for many immigrants to 
obtain a visa or become a permanent resident (get a green card) if they have used or might use certain 
types of public assistance. The proposal would expand the list of assistance programs that would hurt an 
applicant’s chances. 
 

• Advance Premium Tax Credits and Cost Sharing Reductions are NOT on the proposed expanded 
list. 

• Medicaid, with some exceptions, is currently on the expanded list. 
• Inclusion of the Children’s Health Insurance Program is under consideration. 
• The proposed change would NOT apply to an immigrant renewing a green card or transitioning 

from an existing green card to citizenship (with the exception of cases where someone loses or 
abandons their green card status).  

• The proposed rule will apply only after it takes effect (possibly sometime in 2019), so receiving 
benefits now will not impact immigration opportunities, but we encourage anyone who believes 
they may be affected to consult with an attorney with expertise in this area. 

• Find more information here, or in Spanish here.  

This page is for informational purposes only and does not constitute legal advice. Please seek the advice 
of a professional immigration attorney if you have further questions, and please be cautious about 
providing unqualified information.  
 
Immigration Law Resources:  
 
James S. Lamb 
Chan Law Firm 
1900 Grant St., Ste. 750 
Denver, CO 80203 
Ph: (303) 586-5555 
 
Alexander McShiras 
Joseph Law Firm, PC 
12203 E. Second Ave. 
Aurora, CO80011 
Ph: (303) 297-9171 
 
Tiago Guevara 
McKinley Law Group 
(303) 929-3076 
Tiago@mckinleylegal.com 

Andres Murguia 
Aguirre Law Group P.C. 
1350 17th Street, Suite 210 
Denver CO 80202 
Ph: (303) 298-9990 
andres.murguia@aguirrelaw.com 
 
Meyer Law Office, P.C. 
1029 Santa Fe 
Denver, CO80204 
Ph: (303) 831-0817 
 
Law Office of Arturo Jimenez 
3722 Tejon St. 
Denver, CO80211 
Ph: (303) 455-1809 

Hoskin Farina & Kampf, PC 
200 Grand Ave., Suite 400 
Grand Junction, CO81502 
Ph: (970) 986-3400 
 
Stern & Curray, LLC 
650 S. Cherry Street, Suite 900 
Denver, CO 802046 
Ph: (303)407-4100 
 
Kain-Rios Immigration, LLC 
940 Wadsworth Blvd. 
Lakewood, CO80214 
Ph: (303) 455-2125 

 
More immigration attorneys can be found at the Colorado Bar Association’s Licensed Lawyer page or the  
American Immigration Lawyers Association. 

http://connectforhealthco.wpengine.netdna-cdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/Public-Charge_C4-Summary_092418_Finalv4.pdf
http://es.connectforhealthco.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2018/10/Spanish_Public-Charge_C4-Summary_092418_Finalv4.pdf
https://www.licensedlawyer.org/co
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/57f6bd842e69cf55d8158641/t/58d2e31f6a49634aacc32425/1490215712131/AILA+Attorney+List+for+Detained+Clients+2.12.17.pdf

